
01-22-2020 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
 
ITEM #5: Authorize the Town Manager to Submit Design Work to NCDOT for the 
West Franklin Street Lane Reallocation Project 
 

 
Council Question:  
Does the scope for the analysis include providing information about the potential for different 
types of bike lanes (i.e. buffered, protected, etc.)? If not, can it be added? 

Staff Response:  

Yes, information about the potential for different types of bike lanes will be included in the 

second phase of the analysis – the roadway design alternatives. We will examine a number of 

different configurations that can fit within the existing curbs (i.e. we are not going to explore 

alternatives that would require widening the road).  

 

 

 

  


